Mrs. Margaret P. Speelman, Haskell Institute, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mrs. Speelman:

Personally I want to thank you very much and to extend the added thanks of the University of Kansas for the splendid contribution of your students in giving the exhibition between halves at the basketball game on Saturday night.

The number was so well received that I have heard many, many compliments on the splendid work done. I do want you to know how much I appreciate your contribution because there are so many calls upon your time and you have always been very generous.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH